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It is heartbreaking that such a measure is needed to do something that seems 

obvious, which is why, as a resident of downtown Salem and lifelong Oregonian, I 

strongly support SB 548. It should not be left to charity to ensure our most vulnerable 

children are provided a small amount of dignity. This is not a matter of liberal or 

conservative—It’s a matter of basic morality. As a taxpayer and voter, I hope that the 

solution to our elected leaders is obvious: support SB 548.  


